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I do not believe these laws will make our communities safer. If anything make the 

penalties for breaking the law more strict. We already have laws in place to facilitate 

a safe purchase. I feel 114 will make it even harder for our good and law abiding 

citizens to purchase , use and exercise their 2nd amendment rights that our founders 

said “ SHALL NOT BE INFRINGED “ git rid of this bill.  


